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Currently pending in the California Legislature is a bill, SB 384, which would 
permit extension of the hours of sale for alcoholic beverages from 2:00 am to 4:00 am.

The Alcoholic Beverage Control Act provides that any on- or off-sale licensee 
who sells/gives any alcoholic beverage between the hours of 2 am and 6 am of the 
same day, and any person who knowingly purchases any alcoholic beverages between 
those hours, is guilty of a misdemeanor. SB 384, beginning January 1, 2020, and before 
January 1, 2025, would authorize the Department of Alcoholic Beverage Control to 
issue an additional hours permit to an on-sale licensee which would authorize, with or 
without conditions, the selling, giving, or purchasing of alcoholic beverages between the 
hours of 2 am and 4 am, upon completion of specified requirements by the local 
jurisdiction in which the licensee is located and upon payment of a fee.

The bill would establish a process involving local government, local law 
enforcement, the general public, and the Department of Alcohol Beverage Control to 
extend the hours of alcohol sales to a specified time between 2 am and 4 am in specific 
areas, to be determined by the local authority. Extended alcohol sale hours could be 
conditioned to include only specific days of the week or certain holidays.

The proposed bill has potential impacts to public safety, transportation, and land 
use in the City.

I THEREFORE MOVE that the Planning department, with the assistance of the 
City Attorney and the Police Department, be directed to report on the proposed bill, 
processes, and the potential impact which this legislation may have on the City, 
including how enactment of SB 384 would impact current City procedures for permitting, 
and the process for establishing the commission required by the bill.
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